August 2021

Councillors held a meeting on the 24th August 2021 with Cllr E Evans presiding, apologies received from Cllr Holgate, Cllr Duffee, Cllr Sione Evans and Cllr Pugh-Davies.

Minutes were read and confirmed.

MATTERS ARISING FROM JULY'S MEETING

PLANNING

CORRESPONDENCE

Nothing received.

AUDIT/FINANCE

Just awaiting response.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Send a letter to Lisa Reagan to see if they are thinking of re-starting 'Golwg y Dderi' as we did pledge to fundraise to buy defibrillators for each village.

Next meeting Tuesday October 12th at 7.30p.m.